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TO:

JULIAN BURKE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER



MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:
GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

LOCAL

Today, the Los Angeles City Council approved (11-1) (Miscikowski voting no, Ferraro, Feuer, Galanter, absent) the Holden-Hernandez-Svorinich motion asking that Council express strong opposition to Bus Rapid Transit (BRT) on Wilshire Boulevard.  Council Member Laura Chick asked for the motion to be reconsidered after it failed to pass yesterday.  Council will send a letter to the MTA to formally communicate their latest action.
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